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20th September 2023 

 
Dear Year 5 Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 5 Matilda Theatre Visit 
 
I am writing to inform you that year 5 have the opportunity to attend the Cambridge 
Theatre to watch Matilda - The Musical on Wednesday 27th September 2023. This is 
in conjunction with our Literacy curriculum. The play will allow children to learn more 
about the technical and dramatic elements that we have explored during our 
immersion phase.  
 
We will be departing from school at 11.30am approximately and are expected to 
arrive back to school for approximately 6:30pm.  They will travel to London by coach.  
On the day, the school will endeavour to update parents of any earlier or later arrival 
of our coach.   
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch, or if you would like your child to 
receive a school packed lunch, please notify the school, via your child by Friday 22nd 
September 2023.  
 
If you would like to find out more information about the show, please visit: 
https://uk.matildathemusical.com/faq/ or contact the school office to make an 
appointment to speak with me or another member of the year 5 team.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £30 to be paid via Parentpay.  Item will be listed 
as Year 5 Matilda on Parentpay. Due to the short notice of this trip we will extend 
payment until 31st October 2023. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

L Rusirevi 

 
Mr Rusirevi 
Year 5 Phase Group Leader 
 

https://uk.matildathemusical.com/faq/

